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ABSTRACT 
 
The California Wetland Program Plan seeks to strengthen protection for wetlands in many ways, 
including building capacity to track the net benefits of wetland policies and programs, using the 
State’s Wetlands and Riparian Area Monitoring Plan (WRAMP). This project builds capacity to 
protect vernal pool habitats in the Great Central Valley using the WRAMP toolset by: (1) 
updating the CA Aquatic Resource Inventory (CARI) for vernal pools; (2) updating information 
about vernal pool projects and related impact areas in Project Tracker; (3) developing an 
ambient baseline assessment of vernal pool systems condition; and (4) creating a Habitat 
Development Curve to forecast and assess the performance of projects. The inventory update, 
baseline assessment, and HDC will be advised by the Level-1 and Level-2 Committees of the 
California Wetland Monitoring Workgroup (CWMW) of the CA Water Quality Monitoring Council 
(WQMC), following the updated CRAM Technical Bulletin, and will be integrated into EcoAtlas 
for public use. 
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